
"Home of Rocket Research" 

RADIO STATION 

K A L G 
ALAMOGORDO, NEW MEXICO 

October 3, 1951 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

"Birthplace of Atomic Energy" 

Dear Mr . Maguire: 

This letter is to verify your letter of 

October 1, 1951. Your re ort agrees with our 

station log. 

We appreciate your taking tl_L1e and 

trouble to report all the details. Thank you 

very much and we shall be happy to receive future 

reports such as that 

Sincerely, 

Wayne Phelps, Manager 
Radio Station KALG 

WP/mc 


